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This would greatly impact the lively hood of many people across our country not just 

your state. Please oppose this bill. A lot of us depend on furs etc. for fly fishing and 

fly tying. We feed our families on making this fishing flies for people to enjoy with 

themselves and their families. 

-Adam Hortenberry  


